
July 30, 2020 

 

Subject:  ARO (Touchstone) in Terra Bella  

To:  Whom It May Concern 

 

 

The purpose of this letter is to share our grower-processor relationship that we’ve had with ARO (who 

has recently been acquired by Touchstone) for 8 years.  

Our company, Pistacia Global, has been established since 2008 and currently farms 1500 acres of 

pistachios in the Terra Bella area. Each season, we send our harvest to ARO for processing. The close 

proximity of our ranches to their plant has been an invaluable part of our operations when transporting 

our crop during harvest each season. We’ve also invested a lot of time and effort over the years building 

positive working relationships and implementing best practices between staff. This has resulted in more 

efficient operations for our company during the busiest times of the year.  

Due to the increase in acreage and crop volume, it is advantageous that we work with processors that 

are in close proximity to our ranches and who we have existing relationships with. We benefit from 

ARO’s great customer service, competitive pricing and years invested in building strong, close working 

relationships. Furthermore, we believe our company would experience financial and operational 

hardships if our business relationship with ARO were severed beyond our control.   

    

   

 

Sincerely, 

Vahid Salehi, CEO 

Pistacia Global, Inc.  

P.O. Box 6834 

Visalia, CA 93290 

   

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter. Correspondence 
can be sent to Vahid Salehi at vahid@pistaciaglobal.com or by phone at 559-802-3203






